2720 - 34th Stree!, NW.
Washington, D.C. 20008

Agh/HM

Mr. John A. Griffin , ]
Director, Division of Politico-Military
Security Affairs

U.S. Department of Energy
10
washington, D.C. 20585 XSNmOQO

Dear Mr. Griffin,

With reference to your letter of 27 January
concerning an application for license to export
nuclear material (License No XSNM 2010), I take
pleasure in confirming as follows:

a. The transfer of the material, as identified

on the license application, will be Subject to all

of the terms and conditions of the agreement for
cooperation, which entered into force on March 26,

1970, concerning the civil uses of atomic energy

between the Government of the United States and the
Government of Norway.

D. The ultimate consignee, Institutt for Energi-
teknikk, Halden, Norway, is authorized by the Government
of Norway to receive and possess the mater izl.

Sincerely,
/ / //
/}I Fi /
Harald Aashe
Secretary of Embassy
Ce: Institutt for Energite v
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